
 

BILL SUMMARY 
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 Bill No.: HB 2979 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  8855 

 Author: Rep. Kane 

 Date: 1/17/2024 

 Impact:                                                                        $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2979 modifies a certified mail notice requirement related to the annexation of all or a portion 

of a fire protection district. Specifically, this measure reduces the certified mail notice 

requirement from 90 days to 30 days. No measurable fiscal costs to the state are anticipated. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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